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"The death of such a dedicated public servant as HM The Queen is very sad news.  
 
NRPSI owes its existence to the recommendation of a Royal Commission that a national 
register of qualified interpreters should be established with the aim of ‘using only interpreters 
with proven competence and skills, who are governed by a nationally recognised code of 
conduct’. 
 
Founded in 1994, NRPSI shares the Queen's outright commitment to public service." 
 
 
 
Mike Orlov, Executive Director and Registrar, NRPSI 
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